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The erection of a single storey rear infill extension to 52 Neal Street will essentially create a ground floor

extention to the shop/commercial property , which raises security, noise and general disturbence
issues for me and my family living

The roof of the proposed extension will sit only 2 to 3 feet below | NI - thersfore provide
easy access for intruders via the adjacent flats.

The roof/sky light proposed will also be intrusive in terms of the light and noise it will shed. A similar sky light
was approved in an extension in the shop at 50 Neal Street many years ago (which sits underneath the
second bedroom in my flat) and | have constent issues with the light levels and more improtantly with noise
issues surrounding it, because of the loud music played in the shop, which is open till 2100/2200 at night.

The praposed extension will also block up the windows and therefore block out the light of the storage rooms
provided for the flats above |l S.re'y this won"t be permitted?

Additionally allowing the shop to expand its footprint, will only incresae the noise capacity of the shop overall,
and noise from the shops on Neal street is currently a very aggrevating and signifcant issue that
needs addressing.

Neal Street has for many years been a residential street with shops, but tmore lately the incresing number of
shops and shoppers, longer opening hours, louder shop music and shop workers selling outside their shops,
has severely encroached on life for residents.
The proposal concerns me grately

Qvbviously | am concerned that the shop at 52
Neal Street will become just as neisy and intrusiive, and provide prime access for any intruders.

For all of these reasons | object most storngly to the proposed development.
Yours,

Annie Eves-Boland
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